
 
CONSENT FORM 
 

✓ TO TAKE PART IN A CHILDREN IN SCOTLAND PROJECT  

✓ TO KEEP PERSONAL INFORMATION PROVIDED ON THIS FORM 

 

Name of project: Living Museums- young people shaping culture and heritage   
 

Date: July to September 2020                         

 

Name 
 

Date of birth 
 

Email address 
 

Phone number 
 

Local Authority 
 

 

After you have read the information sheet, please tick the boxes (double click on the box if you’re 

on a computer) to show that you understand and would like to take part. 
 

Please be aware that that you can update us if your information changes at any point. 
 

Taking Part 

 

I have read and understood the information sheet and am happy to take part in the 

Living Museums Project  

 

 Yes  

 No 

I am happy to take part in meetings on online platforms like Zoom.   Yes  

 No 
 

Photos and Voices 
 

I am happy for what I tell Children in Scotland as part of the project to be shared. 

This may include the Children in Scotland website, social media (for example 

Twitter), in guides, reports or leaflets or at Children in Scotland events, training or 

promotion work.   

 

 Yes  

 No 
 

I am happy for what I tell Children in Scotland to be shared with other partners, like 

the media (newspapers etc).   

 

 Yes  

 No 

I am happy for photographs and visual images of me taken during the project to be 

used by Children in Scotland in reports, websites and social media.  

 

 

 Yes  

 No 
 

 

 Name 
 

I am happy to be identified by my first name as someone who takes part in the Living 

Museums project 

 

 Yes  

 No 

 



(You can still take part in the project even if you don’t want us to tell people your first name) 
 

Important Information 
 

Please tell us about anything you think we need to know to help you to take part, such as any 

support needs you have: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What if I change my mind? 

Every young person has the right to easily edit and delete all content they create. If you see your 

photo or something you said somewhere that you don’t like, we will try to get it removed for you. 

Here’s how you can get in touch: jmiller@childreninscotland.org.uk  

Consent 
 

A) TO TAKE PART IN A CHILDREN IN SCOTLAND PROJECT  

 

 

B) FOR CHILDREN IN SCOTLAND TO KEEP THE PERSONAL INFORMATION PROVIDED ON THIS FORM 

 
 

How long will Children in Scotland hold my child’s information for? 

Children in Scotland will keep this information for 6 months after the project has finished.  We will 

keep your information safe and will never share it with anyone who wasn’t involved in the project. 

 

What if I don’t want Children in Scotland to hold my information anymore? 

That is absolutely fine! If you change your mind at any point you can contact 

jmiller@childreninscotland.org.uk or dataprotection@childreninscotland.org.uk and we will 

remove your information permanently.  

You can find out more about your data protection rights and how to use these in our privacy 

policy, here.  

 

 

 

My consent to participate in the project, 

including online video meetings.  

Under16? Parent/Carer consent to participate in 

the project, including online video meetings 

Name: Parent/carer name: 

Signature:  Relationship to young person: 

 

 

Date: Signature: 

 Date: 

      My consent for Children in Scotland 

to keep my information 

      Under 13?  Parent/Carer consent for 

      Children in Scotland to keep my information 

Name: Parent/carer name: 

Signature:        Signature: 

 

Date: Date: 

 

mailto:jmiller@childreninscotland.org.uk
mailto:jmiller@childreninscotland.org.uk
mailto:dataprotection@childreninscotland.org.uk
https://childreninscotland.org.uk/privacy-policy/
https://childreninscotland.org.uk/privacy-policy/


Who can I contact if I have questions? 

If you want to know a bit more about why we need to keep this information you can contact 

jmiller@childreninscotland.org.uk  

mailto:jmiller@childreninscotland.org.uk

